
SRC launch new Fish and Shellfish  
Apprenticeships at IFEX  

 
 

Southern Regional College has been working in partnership with Seafish in recent months to 
create Fish and Shellfish Apprenticeships for the Fish industry of Northern Ireland. These 
exciting new Apprenticeships were launched on Tuesday 11th March at the IFEX 2014 
Exhibition in Belfast. 
 
SRC are the only provider in Northern Ireland offering apprenticeships to Fish Friers, Fish 
Mongers and Fish Processors. 
 
If you would like more detail on how your company can be involved in this new initiative 
please contact Sinead Mc Kinley on 02830259664 or mckinleys@src.ac.uk 
 
Pictured below at the launch: John Rooney- Rooney Fish, Dr Lynn Gilmore - Seafish Northern Ireland, 
John Quinn - Director of Workforce Development, SRC, Maritta Mc Lornan - Seafish Industry Training 
and Sinead Mc Kinley, Business Development Officer SRC. 
 

 


